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Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
  

VIA RESS and EMAIL 
 
March 9, 2021 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
Re:  EB-2021-0004 – Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

2021 Annual Update to 5 Year Gas Supply Plan 
Participants Request for Cost Awards – Comments of Enbridge Gas  
 

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s letter of February 19, 2021, Enbridge 
Gas has reviewed the requests for cost eligibility received from the following: 
 

• Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin), 
• Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA), 
• Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (CME), 
• Environmental Defence (ED) 
• Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) 
• Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) 
• London Property Management Association (LPMA) 
• the Thunder Bay Chamber of Commerce (TBCOC) on behalf of, 

the Chambers of Commerce of Northwestern Ontario (COCNW); 
(collectively the NWCOC Coalition), 

• Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA) 
• Pollution Probe (PP), and 
• School Energy Coalition (SEC).  

 
Enbridge Gas has no objections to the cost eligibility requests received. 
 
Should you have any questions on this matter please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email) 

Anwaatin, BOMA, CME, ED, FRPO, IGUA, LPAM, NWCOC Coalition, OSEA, 
PP, and SEC (via email) 
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